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July 12, 2022 
 
To our Preferred Dentistry Associates patients, 
 
Our practice has grown and in order to continue providing you the best standard of care, we 
are bringing on a new dentist. We are very excited to welcome Dr. Alexander Karkazis to 
Preferred Dentistry Associates, beginning on July 12, 2022! 
 
Dr. Alexander Karkazis is the eldest son of Dr. Frank Karkazis and is extremely excited to follow 
in his father’s footsteps and continue to care for the patients Dr. Frank Karkazis has cared for 
the past 35 years. Dr. Alexander Karkazis graduated from Marquette University in 2017 with a 
B.S. in Biological Sciences. He continued his studies at 
Marquette University School of Dentistry, graduating in 2021 
with his D.D.S. Dr. Karkazis then completed a 1-year General 
Practice Residency at Faxton – St. Luke’s Healthcare Center in 
Utica, New York, where he learned advanced comprehensive 
dental care in the hospital setting, in addition to receiving 
training in the sciences basic to a general dental practice. 
 
Dr. Karkazis is passionate about providing the best care to his 
patients while educating on the importance of oral health care 
and oral hygiene. Dr. Karkazis is compassionate, 
understanding, and excited to meet all of his new patients and 
provide the best care his father has provided for many years. 
 
You can book your next appointment with  
Dr. Alexander Karkazis by calling our office at 847-491-0660.  
 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Your Dental Team at Preferred Dentistry Associates 


